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YEAR 4 VISIT TO KINGSLEY PRIMARY SCHOOL 
FRIDAY 5th JULY 
 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 

As part of our science curriculum, Year 4 are studying “Living Things and 
their Habitats”. 

 
We have arranged to visit Kingsley School forest site which 

attracts different wildlife.  We will be able to explore habitats, 
identify and classify different plants and animals. 
 
We will leave school at 9:15 a.m. on foot - and will return for 

lunchtime. 
 

Children should wear their school uniform and sensible shoes please. 
 
If you have any questions about the trip, please speak to Miss Ferguson. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J P Conley 
Headteacher 
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